KCA Executive Board Meeting Minutes
October 15, 2014

Present:  Tom Schmitt, John Lampe, John Snyder, Pat Dahl
Treasurer Report:  The balance at the September 2014 KCA executive board meeting for the two accounts (the checking account and the Certificate of Deposit) was $28,709.20.  As of this morning, the KCA has a checking account balance of $24,225.85 and a CD balance of $4,265.85.  The CD matures tomorrow.  There are currently two outstanding checks: one written to Pat Dahl for $110.20 as reimbursement for food expenses during the September board meeting and a check written to Ashley Brown in the amount of $107.30 for the KCA election postcards. John L. noted that he had written a letter to Security Bank in Kansas City and requested that the CD account be closed on its maturity date and the funds be deposited to the KCA checking account.  The check is expected next week.  There are no outstanding bills for KCA at this time and no other revenues. A motion was passed to accept the Treasurer’s Report.  
Discussions:  
· September Minutes: A motion was passed to approve the September minutes. 

· Liability Insurance: John L. noted that he researched a company in Larned who has some figures for him to review.  He will follow up on the information from that company.

· [bookmark: _GoBack]Fundraising:  John S. mentioned that the funds from the Kansas Speedway fundraiser would take about 6 to 8 weeks to be sent to KCA but there were no exact figures yet on how much the funds would be.  It is estimated to be around $500.

· Elections: Tom noted that he had received quite a few responses from KCA member based on the election postcards that were sent out to KCA members.  The board commended Ashley B. on her follow through in creating and mailing the postcards for KCA.  Pat asked the board if they wished to make any changes to the current “KCA Election 2014” page on the KCA web site.  She also noted that the Survey Monkey cost is $26 per month (as noted in an email to the board) and she is expecting to use Survey Monkey for the election in October and November (two months).  It was noted that it might be a worthwhile investment to still look at using Survey Monkey for additional surveys or polls (such as one to determine what the KCA members would like to have at a KCA training/workshop/conference in spring).  The board decided to discuss the potential uses of Survey Monkey at the next meeting and make a decision at that time about paying for Survey Monkey for two months versus purchasing a year-long package, as had been decided previously.

· Next Meeting:  The next KCA Executive Board meeting will be held by telephone on Wednesday, November 19 at 8:00 a.m.  Note also that the December KCA Executive Board meeting will meet at Washburn University campus in a face-to-face meeting on Tuesday, December 16 from 9 a.m. to noon to discuss the spring training/workshops.  Pat will arrange for a room and food/beverages and notify the board of the meeting location. 



_________________________________
Patricia Dahl, Secretary
Kansas Correctional Association
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